
 

    

 

  

 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 

Re: Spooky Fun 
 
We would normally have a spooky disco and have not been able to due to bubble 
restrictions and stepped up COVID procedures. But.......we are not a school that lets 
things like this stop our children from having a bit of fun and enjoyment at school! 
 
So on the last day of half term (Thursday  21st October) we are going to have a Spooky 
Fun Day. The day will be filled with lots of, in class, spooky fun such as pumpkin 
carving, spooky stories and writing, spooky dancing, face painting, songs, films and 
games. 
 
If your child would like to come in a Spooky Costume then they are more than welcome 
to. Weather permitting; we will have a spooky parade to end the day. 
 
We will also be putting on a themed dinner.  
 
All of the children have worked so hard this half term and we are very proud of them. So 
this is our little way of saying a big WELL DONE! 
 
If your child cannot have their face painted (this will be optional), please let their class 
teacher know. 
 
Your child is also welcome to bring in some 'trick or treat' style sweets/ treats to share 
with their class, but please can we remind you that these need to be individually 
wrapped and not homemade.  
 
We look forward to a fun day! 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Kind regards, 
The Willow Lane Family 
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